

PRIMARY SCHOOL SUNBEAM SEPTEMBER 2024

A MESSAGE FROM YOUR TEACHERS...

Welcome back to another amazing school year! We are so excited to have you all join us at Carden and have each of your children in our class. We look forward to making precious memories, lots of learning, and fun.



With Lots of LOVE from your Primary School Teachers
Miss Toyer and Miss Dellamonica(Preschool)
Ms. Madison, Miss Garcia, and Mrs. Rosenberg(Pre-K)
Miss David(Jr. K)

AFTERSCHOOL ENRICHMENT

We are happy to inform you that we will be offering a variety of after school enrichment for your children to sign up for however space is limited so please be sure to sign up if interested. This will run by sessions throughout the school year at 2:00-3:00 pm. Flyer's should be available at the Carden office. Here are a list of them below.



Spanish: Mondays (Miss Garcia)
Karate: Tuesdays/Thursdays (Ms. Madison)
Science: Wednesdays (Miss David)
Art: Fridays (Miss Weitz/Miss Dellamonica)

IMPORTANT DATES

Monday, Sept. 2

LABOR DAY-HOLIDAY

Friday, Sept. 20
GRANDPARENTS DAY
More info to come...











